
Dear USMNEWS.net 
 
Dear usmnews, 
  
Why is Lee Gore retiring as university counsel at USM?  Does he have his 25 years in and is ready to go like most other USM 
employees or is he being forced out so president Martha Saunders can have her own person as an advisor? 
  
[name withheld out of fear] 
 
 
Dear usmnews.com: 
  
Have you seen any data suggesting that the new electronic sign at USM was worth the money?  Since they said the 
sign was more cost efficient, did USM administrators prepare any numbers in support of this decision?  How many 
years will it take, assuming the cost efficiency, before the money spent on the new sign is recovered?  Some of your 
loyal readers would like to see a FOIA for that information, too.  Our guess is if any numbers were used they are as 
accurate as those used to justify President Martha Saunders’ airplane. 
  
[name withheld] 
 
 
Dear usmnews.net: 
  
I read with great interest the piece in Sunday's Hattiesburg American (pages 2C and 3C) concerning Dr. Marc DePree's ethics publications 
in the accounting literature.  Given this and all the documented information on his website, why are more people not concerned about the 
unusual dealings at Southern Miss under president Martha Saunders?   A lot of readers would like an update of Professor DePree's status 
with his litigation against the University.  We can now see why this was necessary. 
  
[name withheld by request] 
 
 

 


